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Circular No:27/ AY 2024-25
Subject: Anti-bullying campaign

Dear Parents and Guardians,

| am writing to inform you of the success achieved
through the anti-bullying campaign initiated and
conducted by our counseling staff, led by Senior
Counselor Ms. Leila Abdrahman, in collaboration with
the student council.

This initiative aims to cultivate a vibrant culture of
friendship among students, encourage positive
relationships, and support our behavior
system within the school community.

In addition, it seeks to raise awareness about the
critical issues of bullying, social media, and
cyberbullying, equipping students with the
knowledge and tools they need to recognize, address,
and prevent these harmful behaviors. The initiative
aspires to create a safer and more inclusive
environment for everyone by promoting empathy and
understanding.

The initiative included the following:

Throughout the week, the Abu Dhabiluvenile
Department  representatives engaged  students
in Grades 6-11. They conducted a series of
informative sessions tailored to each grade level,
aiming to provide valuable insights and foster
discussions around essential issues about bullying and

social media.

In an inspiring initiative, Ms. Haya Ghaith, our
dedicated elementary section counselor,
guided Grade 4 students in collaborative groups to
produce vibrant posters that vividly conveyed their
strong stance against bullying. The classrooms and
the parade around the school buzzed with creativity
as the students and the "Police Volunteers" expressed
their thoughts and feelings on this important topic:
"NO BULLYING."
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Counselors Ms. Leila and Ms. Hayaalso made
meaningful  connections by offering drop-in
Grades These

informal gatherings provided students a welcoming

sessions across  all 1-5 classes.
space to share their thoughts and experiences and
find ways to be friends, not bullies.

In the Kindergarten, Ms. Aysha Al Hammadi, one of
our caring counselors, alongside Ms. Najah El Khodr,
the head of the Kindergarten, captivated the little
ones with heartwarming stories about kindness. The
tales emphasized the importance of using kind
words and demonstrating gentle hands and feet
while playing with friends.

During library time, our enthusiastic librarians, Ms.
Karen and Ms. Maysa, captivated students with
stories that encouraged positive thoughts and
actions toward their peers. Through engaging
narratives, they nurtured a sense of empathy and
understanding among the children.

The Student Council, under the organization and
supervision of Ms. Sara O Kelly, conducted
informative presentations on identifying bullying
behaviors and effective ways to handle such
situations. These sessions were held as drop-in
sessions specifically for Grade 6 students.

The week ended with a colorful display of unity as
the counselors organized a day for K-12 students to
wear odd socks. This engaging activity was designed
to be a vibrant reflection of individuality, showcasing
the beauty of each person's unigueness.

It also served as a powerful reminder of the vital
principles of mutual respectand acceptance we
uphold within our school community. Through this
experience and more to come, we reinforced our
commitment to preventing bullying and fostering an
environment where everyone feels valued and safe.

Yours sincerely,
Dr. Antoinette Brown
Principal Director
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